27 JULY, 1981

MS. VIRGINIA F. SAURWEIN
Chief, NGO Section/DIESA
Room 1850

United Nations

New York, N.Y. 10017

Dear Ms. Saurwein:

The lorld Council of Indigenous Peoples ig re-
submitting the Documents Checklist request form as
requested by your office. FPlease note that we are
requesting that documents be sent to our Secretariat
in Lethbridge, CANADA and to our newly established
Institute for vWorld Indigenous Research in Lynnweod,
U.S5.A. Both addresses appear on the request form,

We are requesting that materials sent o both addresses
be sent in English, French and Spanish.

We were advised that the UN Documents Center has
moved and that in the process of moving our request of
January 1981 was probably misplaced making this new

- request necessary. If you require any further information

regarding our documents request please address your
correspondence to Mr. Rudolph C. Ryser, Director
Institute for World Indigenous Research, c/o/ 728 212th
Place South West, Lynnwood, Washington. 98036 U.S.A.
All other inquiries please address the Secretariat in
Lethbridge. o

Sincerely,

RUDOLPH C. RYSER

eetr Secretariai
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